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Announcement 
 

  

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission ("CySEC") informs all interested parties 
that, no applications for certification examinations (advanced or basic) will be accepted 
during August 2018, due to the up-date of CySECs’ website.  
 
It is anticipated that the exam applications will commence again in September 2018. 
CySEC will keep all interested parties informed and up to date with further 
announcements. 
 
The exams for those who have already made their application, will be carried out without 
any change. 
 
 
Nicosia, 3 August 2018  
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